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Kevin McNamara
Commissioner
11th District

February 18, 2008

Maple Manor Rehabilitation Center
3999 Venoy Road
Wayne, MI 48184

Dear Maple Manor staff:

Congratulations for your recent perfect score on the State of Michigan survey. I've heard
many great things about Maple Manor as being a respectable facility with a hard working
staff. You truly are a great addition to the Wayne community.

Keep up the good work and best wishes to you!

Sincerely,

S A

Kevin M. McNamara
Wayne County Commissioner
District 11



